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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Woods & Woods Sponsors  
St. Patrick’s Day Cab Rides 

 
Friday, March 15, 2013:  For the past five years citizens of Evansville have been able to celebrate St. 
Patrick’s Day with the Ri Ra Irish Pub and a safe cab ride thanks to the law firm of Woods & Woods. 
According to Mike Woods, “Drinking and driving should never be an option. At Woods & Woods, we 
sponsor these events along with the folks at Unity Taxi because we want to do our part to help keep the 
streets of Evansville safe. We want to remind everyone that there are ways to stay safe and be 
responsible when celebrating.” 

This Sunday, Ri Ra Irish Pub will have festivities throughout the day, including a broad range of Celtic 
music, Irish food, and Irish-American adult beverages. From 11:00 pm until 3:00 am, Unity Taxi will have 
cabs parked outside of the Ri Ra Irish Pub in the Casino Aztar District. In order to participate, patrons of 
Ri Ra Irish Pub can simply ask their waitresses or bartenders for Woods & Woods sponsored cab 
vouchers. 

Through this safe cab ride program, Unity Taxi will take revelers home from Ri Ra Irish Pub to anywhere 
within the Evansville city limits. This program is intended to get people home safely and cannot be used 
for going bar to bar or other stops. 

Woods & Woods sponsors the annual Safe and Sober Free Ride Home program, which provides free 
transportation during New Year’s Eve and area events like St. Patrick’s Day at Ri Ra Irish Pub. The law 
firm has hosted the program for more than 11 years and has given more than 1,000 safe rides home to 
help keep our community safe. 

For more information, simply call Unity Taxi at (812) 421-9999 or Bill Woods at (812) 426-7200. 
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